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Our Position on Racism

We at Cahill believe in justice and fairness, as well as the fundamental right of every person to be safe and to be
protected by our society’s institutions. The death of George Floyd outraged all of us at Cahill. We stand with the
peaceful protesters and we share the, as yet, unachieved goal of fair treatment for all people regardless of race,
creed, gender, sexual orientation or religion. Within the Cahill community, we strive to place diversity and inclusion at
the center of who we are and what we do. In this moment, we reaffirm that we stand together at Cahill.

Cahill is a proud member of the Law Firm Antiracism Alliance (LFAA), which aims to amplify the voices of
communities and individuals oppressed by racism, to better use the law as a vehicle for change that benefits
communities of color and to promote racial equity in the law.
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